C3

COMMUNICATION
From: Adelina Bellisario COUNCIL - DECEMBER 10, 2021
To: Adelina Bellisario CW (2) - Report No. 58, Item 9
Subject: FW: [External] 9929 Keele St- construction of 5 Storey
Date: December-08-21 10:42:32 AM

-----Original Message-----

From: ANTONELLA MELARAGNO ||| -
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2021 12:56 PM

To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 9929 Keele St- construction of 5 Storey

As a concerned resident directly behind unit, 1 would like to express my concerns on height of building proposed.

Also, to date 1 have not yet received any response in what is being done with the existing privacy trees backing onto
my property. Will they be removed? If so, what are they being replaced with?

Although we have no decision in the matter- nice that council takes patrons concerns for consideration.

Thanks
. Oakdale

Sent from my iPhone



